

Pearl River School District

135 West Crooked Hill Road Pearl River, New York 10965 www.pearlriver.org Phone: 845-620-3920 Fax: 845-620-3927 pochintestam@pearlriver.org



Marco F. Pochintesta Superintendent of Schools

August 30, 2016

Dear Parents and Pearl River Community,

This letter serves as follow-up to my letter dated July 21, 2016 regarding the district's testing of water for lead in our schools. In that letter, I indicated that two sinks in the district needed follow up in regards to the lead levels. The first was a sink in the HS kitchen and the second was the sink in the Lincoln Avenue Nurse's Office. I am pleased to report that after the completion of corrective plumbing work and having both sinks retested, the results indicate that the sinks are safe according to EPA standards.

I am looking forward to welcoming your children back to school on September 6th. Please enjoy the remaining days of summer vacation.

Sincerely,

Marco J. Pochentesta